
Contact: 

2-27-2023 

Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing to replace the northbound and southbound 

U.S. 1 bridges over Pellicer Creek at the Flagler County/St. Johns County line. The existing southbound 

bridge was constructed in 1927, and the northbound bridge was constructed in 1957.  The purpose of the 

project is to provide modern bridges to ensure continued safety and mobility along U.S. 1 in this area.   

The proposed bridges will have two travel lanes in each direction and wider shoulders to accommodate 

bicyclists.  The bridges will maintain similar clearance over Pellicer Creek and the bridge opening will be 

wider than the existing opening.  Additional improvements include reconstructing the roadway at the bridge 

approaches and providing minor drainage improvements. 

The bridges will be constructed in phases so that at least one travel lane in each direction of U.S. 1 

remains open at all times. 
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Project Limits 

Contact: 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

 Shelley ChinQuee 

FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5439 

Shelley.ChinQuee@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 
Design: Ongoing - fall 2023 $       1.7 Million 

Right of Way: Within existing -- 

Construction: Funded - summer 2026 $    9.3 Million 

*subject to change 


